
 

     

    

 

March 1st, 2020 
 

Announcements 
Worship Time 
Meet & Greet 

Tithes & Offering 
Children’s Worship Time 
Scripture: Nehemiah 4 

Message:  
“How to Handle Opposition” 

Communion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up this week…… 
DATE  DAY                        EVENT 

Today Sun Food Bank Sunday! 
Morning Worship/Communion  10:30am 

Mar 3rd        Tues Ladies Exercise Group  9:00am 
Deacons Meeting  7:00pm 

Mar 4th       Wed Walk in the Word  (Brunswick Court)  1:30pm 
Evening Bible Study  7:00pm 

Mar 5th         Thurs Ladies Exercise Group  9:00am  
Mar 8th    Sun Daylight Saving Time!! 

Morning Worship  10:30am 

 

 

      Nursery 

     Today – Karen Corning 
     March 8th – Betty Tucker  
     Children’s Church 
     Today – Betty Tucker 
     March 8th – Suzanne Craig 
     Greeters 
     Today – Dorothy Evans & Ava Barton 
     March 8th – Fay McKeeman & Roberta Pettersson 
     Tellers 
     Today – Sheila Kernighan & Marlene Gray 
     March 8th – Susan Wentworth & Marlene Gray 

 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Eden Harris-March 1st 

Anne MacDonald-Mar 3rd 
Alex Ridgley-Mar 3rd   

Marguerite Wentworth-Mar 5th  
Allan Pineau-Mar 6th  

 
 

Prayer Corner 
Staff Members of CBAC, Bonnie Murray, Pat Gowan, Carol 
Harris, Norman & Marguerite Wentworth, Linda Thurston, 
Hope Hooper, Donald Geldart, Edith Hanley, Ruby Thorne, 
Donna Hubbard, Wally Balasiuk, Josh Hanley, Barbara 
Taylor, Pastor Reg Ward, Karen Hooper, Gwen McGee, 
Norval Gowan Jr, Veronica & Roger St. Onge, Joanne 
Chevarie, Rick & Shirley Smith, Sidney Kernighan, Henry 
Hatt & Dale Ferari. 
 
 



 

     

    

Announcements 
 

 

Daylight Savings Time – March 8th 
Don’t forget to set you clocks ahead Saturday 
night.  You don’t want to be late for church! 
 
Soup & Sandwich Luncheon – March 15th 
Our Social Committee will be hosting a Luncheon 
immediately following the Morning Worship Service on 
March 15th.  For those of you who would like to keep with 
the St. Patrick’s Day Theme, please feel free to dress in 

green!  A Sign-Up Sheet has been 
placed on the info table.  We are 
asking for volunteers to make Soup, 
Sandwiches and Sweets.  Don’t 
forget to include your telephone # so 
that we may confirm details. Thanks! 
 

Mission Trip to Cuba 
If you would like to contribute on behalf of 
the Mission Trip to Cuba, the Fundraiser Box 
that is placed on the info table will remain 
there until after this morning’s worship 
service.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Weekly Financial Report - February 23rd, 2020 
 

Amount needed/week to meet Budget---------------------- $3,169.47 
Amount received February 23rd ------------------------------- 2,095.40 
Weekly Balance -------------------------------------------- (- $1,074.07) 
Year-to-date Income-----------------------------------    $17,059.69 
 

Please continue to give faithfully in your tithing so the 
work of our Lord can be carried out 

 

 
 

 
 

 

www.stgeorgebaptistchurch.ca 
Church Office: (506)755-6403 

stgeoubc@nbnet.nb.ca 
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pastorjason1971@gmail.com 
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